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No.: SSP/2024-25/17 May 09, 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings of the Day! 

 

As per the Haryana Government orders, the school will remain closed tomorrow i.e. Friday, May 10, 

2024 in lieu of Maharishi Parshuram Jayanti. The exam scheduled for tomorrow is now 

rescheduled to Friday, May 24, 2024. 
 

 

Saupin's School, 

Panchkula 


